Jiang Lin, Ph.D

Dear Dr. Lin,

The software cache partitioning approach and a set of algorithms proposed by you and your
collaborators helped our engineers implement a solution that provided 1.5x latency reduction in a
custom Linux stack running on multi-core Intel platforms. The solution has been adopted by a
major industrial automation vendor and facilitated the deployment on multi-core Intel platforms.

A paper documenting the research results titled as “Gaining Insights into Multicore Cache
Partitioning: Bridging the Gap between Simulation and Real Systems” was presented and published
in the 14™ International Symposium on High-Performance Computer Architecture (HPCA'08). The
authors of this paper are Jiang Lin, Qingda Lu, Xiaoning Ding, Zhao Zhang, Xiaodong Zhang and P.
Sadayappan. This paper demonstrates how to effectively manage shared hardware caches in
multi-core platforms with an advanced operating system technique, in order to improve system
performance and provide better quality of service.

Thank you for your strong contribution, technical insights, and kind support!

Yours Sincerely,

Wolfgang Petersen
Director
EMEA SSG - Developer Relations Division






